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t has been a fun and busy couple 

of months for the 

 Tri-Cities Chapter.  

 

On August 28, 2014, we had the 

privilege of dancing at the 

Petersburg Home for Ladies.   

     ▼ 

 
 

We truly value every opportunity 

we have to dance at any nursing 

home. 

 

It does not take long to appreciate 

that the single most powerful way 

to succeed in life is to have more 

concern for our fellow human 

beings.  Normally, we are 

overwhelmingly concerned about 

ourselves, driven by our own 

personal motives and  

ambitions.  However, the happiest 

people literally lose themselves in 

the feelings, thoughts, and 

aspirations of others. This was 

definitely what we experienced 

with the beautiful ladies at the 

Petersburg Home for Ladies. 

 

If you have not had this experience 

and would like to try it, we have a 

great opportunity for you. We will 

be dancing at Lucy Corr on 

November 15, 2014 at 2:00 PM. 

Please email me at 

sdunn6060@aol.com and I will 

add you to our list of dancers so 

you can experience the joy that we 

experience each time we dance at 

one of these events. 

I 

mailto:sdunn6060@aol.com


▲Petersburg Home for Ladies 

 

 

We would like to send out a big 

thanks to Gwendolyn Glenn and 

her Formation Team for the last 

two months of great Foxtrot 

Lessons and formation dances. 

Gwen really breaks it down so 

everyone learns old and new 

moves. It’s always exciting to see 

what her Formation Team is 

exhibiting. She brings fun and 

excitement wherever she goes with 

her team. They are a great group of 

wonderful dancers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We had 51 in attendance for our 

September Dance. It was great  

to see members that we have not 

seen in a while. We hope you all 

make it back again next month as 

we gear up for some hot Salsa with 

Steve Kirvan, of 7 Cities 

Ballroom, Williamsburg. 

 

We would also like to send our 

deepest appreciation to Dance 

Masters Richmond Studio. They 

hosted a Spotlight on Friday, 

September 19, 2014 celebrating 

Renee Stephan, 1924-2014 who 

was a dancer, volunteer and a 

studio friend.  

 

Comments from Edith Lanning 

that were not posted in the 

September Newsletter, “I miss her 

terribly. I know she tried very hard to get better. 

We spent many Friday nights at Dance Masters 

at the Friday night dances, wishing we could 

dance.” We will all deeply miss 

our Renee, she touched our 

lives deeply. 



Every chapter gets excited when 

new members join and we are no 

exception. We are thrilled to have 

the following new members join 

the Tri-Cities Chapter: 

  

Sabine and Cyril "Jay" Allen, III 

(we will send you a picture of 

these two when we can get them 

off the floor for five minutes. This 

couple is excited and enthusiastic 

when dancing!) 

**************************** 

In addition, we have the following 

renewals: 

Marianne "Sam" DePersio 

Sharon Dunn 

Harry Salvat 

**************************** 

Chapter Dance/Lesson Schedule: 
 

October 11, 2014 Salsa Lesson, 

 Steve Kirvan, Instructor 

 Music by Doug McRae 

November 8, 2014  Salsa Lesson,  

 Steve Kirvan, Instructor 

 Music by Edith Lanning 

 

December 13, 2014 Holiday Dance – 

 NO lesson.      Music Doug McRae 

 

March 14, 2015 Dance at the Lee Club,  

Fort Lee, VA 

 
 

 

 

◄ Petersburg Home for Ladies 

 

 

 

 

Dancing Feet are Happy Feet!!! 
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More from Petersburg Home for Ladies► 

     ▼ 


